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HCBS providers are eligible to apply for LTSS 
readiness grant by Oct. 21 
The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration 

(FSSA) is excited to announce the Home- and Community-

Based Services (HCBS) Provider Readiness Grant is now 

open to Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP)-enrolled 

providers that are attesting to transition to managed long-

term services and supports (LTSS) providers.  

As part of FSSA’s Home- and Community-Based Services 

Spend Plan, the Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning 

(OMPP) is issuing grants to qualifying providers to invest in 

HCBS LTSS provider success in a managed care system. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the grant is to support providers as they participate in the HCBS Provider Readiness Trainings, 

collaborate with managed care entities for contract readiness and develop their organization’s readiness plan. The 

FSSA recognizes the preparation it takes for providers to transition to a new system and prioritizes supporting 

providers as they prepare for 2024.  

The OMPP is awarding one-time funds at $20,000 per grant to support the implementation of a readiness 

project. These grant funds serve to compensate HCBS LTSS providers for time away from their day-to-day agency 

work and include the following requirements: 

◼ Complete the seven HCBS Provider Readiness Trainings announced by the OMPP before May 15, 2023. 

◼ Develop and implement a readiness project that enhances your business model and leads to better health 

outcomes for the Hoosiers you serve. 

Eligibility criteria 

To be eligible for the HCBS Provider Readiness Grant, providers must be an IHCP-enrolled HCBS provider attesting to 

transition to LTSS. 

Grant requirements 

Awardees are required to submit a brief final report confirming attendance to the seven HCBS Provider Readiness 

Trainings and outlining the development and implementation of their readiness project by May 15, 2023. Failure to 

submit the final report could result in the provider having to return the funds.  

How to apply 

Any interested applicant must submit an attestation form at this link by 5 p.m. Eastern Time on Oct. 21, 2022. 

https://www.in.gov/fssa/ompp/files/Indiana-HCBS-Enhanced-FMAP-Spending-Plan.pdf
https://www.in.gov/fssa/ompp/files/Indiana-HCBS-Enhanced-FMAP-Spending-Plan.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ur-ZIQmkE0-wxBi0WTPYjSO-l6nJF-tAkCM1kKHsazBUOEQ3NFRWTlRSTUlINjI2RFY5VTJBOU42Ri4u
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For more information 

The HCBS Provider Readiness Grant FAQs provides more information about the grant and 

requirements. Please submit any questions to hcbs.spendplan@fssa.in.gov. 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white 

and without photos, is available for your convenience. 

TO PRINT 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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